
 

 

07 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Mock Examinations for Year 13 Students 
 
Mock examinations for Year 13 students start on Wednesday 13th January and run until Friday 22nd January. 
 
Your child will have received an individual timetable from their tutor.  This clearly states the start and end time of each 
exam.  All exams will take place in the Sports Hall. A copy of the timetable is on the reverse of this letter. 
 
Students are expected to:  

 sit all examinations at the given times 

 reach the examination room 10 minutes before the start time of each exam 

 place their school ID card on the desk at the beginning of the exam in line with exam regulations  

 wear a face mask until seated at their desk 

 remove coats, hooded tops and scarves (students should consider wearing layers if they are concerned that 
they may feel cold) 

 hand in mobile phones and other electronic equipment, including smart watches 

 ensure any water bottle is see through with the label removed 

 come with all the correct equipment (including two black pens, highlighters and a scientific calculator if an 
exam requires one).  Please note: COVID-19 guidelines do not allow invigilators to hand out equipment. 

 
When students are not in exams, they should be revising either at home or one of the school study areas. All teachers 
will be available during the timetabled periods to offer a quiet room for revision or one to one support. If a student is 
unwell or self-isolating, we will arrange alternative dates/times for the exams to be taken. It is essential that students 
contact Ms Gordon on 02083427978 to report an absence from school and provide written confirmation of illness. 
 
The results will be issued to students on 9th February.  The Parent Consultation Evening to discuss the results and discuss 
targets for improvement will also take place on 9th February. Appointments will take place virtually. 
 
Students are expected to return to school on Monday 25th  January 2020 for morning registration. Lessons will resume 
from period 1. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lindsay Pinnick 
Director of Sixth Form 
 



 


